PUBLIC NOTICE

The Northeast Missouri Workforce Development is seeking Request for Qualifications to provide Professional Consulting to employers in the Northeast Missouri Region.

The Northeast Missouri Workforce Development Board oversees three comprehensive Missouri Job Centers and two Affiliate Job Centers in a sixteen county region, which includes, Adair, Clark, Knox, Lewis, Pike, Ralls, Macon, Monroe, Marion, Montgomery, Lincoln, Warren, Randolph, Shelby, Schuyler, and Scotland. 
The consultant(s) will provide the following services:
· An assessment/survey of the employees and provide a report of the results
· An overall engagement strategy for the employer
· An organizational plan for the employer
· A plan to develop workforce engagement for the employer
 
Sealed proposals will be received until 12:00 p.m. June 6, 2018.  A public opening of proposals will take place on June 6, 2018 at 12:15 p.m. CT at the NEMO WDB Office located at 111 East Monroe Street, Paris, MO  65275.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Request for Qualifications may be viewed at www.nemowib.org.  To request a proposal package, you may contact the NEMO WDB at 660-327-5125 or email diane.simbro@nemowib.org.
